
 

   

  ARMING TEACHERS 
The state of Florida passed a bill allowing 
teachers to carry guns in the classroom.  
Superintendent Runcie and the School 
Board of Broward County voted on a 
resolution AGAINST arming teachers 
March 2018.  Broward County Public 
Schools DOES NOT believe arming 
teachers is the best way to keep our 
school safe.  If your children ask 
questions, please discuss this with them 
and be sensitive to “why” they are 
asking.  Currently, School Resource 
Office Bill is the only person armed on 
campus to help keep us all safe.   

 
WE WANT YOUR 

FEEDBACK 
We want to hear your feedback!  
School safety will be an item on every 
agenda during our monthly 
stakeholder meetings.  The final SAC, 
SAF, and PTA meeting is on 
Wednesday, May 15, 2019 at 6:30pm 
Come let your voice be heard! 

 

 

As we start preparing for our end of year 
ceremonies, please be reminded that ALL 
VISITORS MUST be signed in through the 
STAR System in the front office.  Please also be 
advised that volunteer badges CANNOT be 
used for signing in to events.  Please be patient 
with this process as there will be many visitors 
on these days as we strive to follow School 
Board Policy and keep all students and staff 
safe!  All adults must bring a photo i.d.  Please 
let ALL relatives know that plan on attending 
on these special days.  All end of year 
ceremonies begin at 8:30am.  The front office 
will begin signing in visitors at 7:40am.   
Arrive early to not miss the special event! 
   
 
 

                                    

BRING I.D. FOR ENTRY 

            ANONYMOUS TIP LINE                    
Report tips in a number of ways:                   
1. Call (754) 321-0911                              
2. Text a tip to 274637 (CRIMES)                
3. Email school911@browardschools.com 
4. Submit an electronic tip at 
https://www.browardschools.com/Anonym
ous-Tips  

 

   VISITOR/VOLUNTEER BADGES 

All visitors and volunteers MUST wear 
identification badges while on school 

campus.  Visitors/volunteers should visit 
only their designated location and check 

out in the front office when leaving. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

It is vital that we have current contact 
information on file in case of an 
emergency.  Please let the front office 
know if/when numbers change 
ASAP!     

SAFETY IS OUR #1 PRIORITY 

PLANTATION PARK ELEMENTARY                     5.15.19 

  

A


